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Comments: The Forest service documents are very difficult to follow and understand. The fact that the public has

only 3 weeks to respond is ridiculous given the impact this project could have. I believe active forest

management should be strictly limited to the areas immediately around houses, because there is absolutely no

reason for the Forest Service to be logging 15 miles from the nearest house. I also believe no new roads should

be created nor should old roads be reopened. Please revise this project to a reasonable scope and preserve not

destroy the Methow Valley. 


